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NORTHERN STATES POWEN COMPA NY

MiINNEARPOLIS. MINHEBOTA BRaD!

July 2, 1995

Mr Gaston Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Operations Branch
Region 111

Muclear Regulatory Commnission
799 Rooscvelt Road

Glea Ellyn, 1L 60137

Dear Mr Fiorelli:

MONT ICELLO NUCLEAR CEXERATING PLANT
pocket No. §0-263 License Noo DIR-22

Response to Item Nurber 1 Listed on
EnclosJre to letter pated June 10, 1975

This letter is written {n response to an item in your letter of June 10, 1975
concerning 1E inspection to, 75-09, VYour letter, addressed to Mr leo J
Wachter, Vice President Power Production & System Operation, referred to an
sctivity which appeared to be in vielation of KRC requirements and for which
s reply was required, The activity was: "Contrary (o Techuical Specification
6.2.8.4.h, Operating pProcedure B,7.3, Solid Radwaste System, was not reviewed
within the two year interval required by the Technical gpecification”,

At the time of the {nspection, Operations Manual Section B.7.3, solid Radwaste
System, was undergoing a major revision, The final review was completed by the
Operations Cotmittee on June 25, 1975, as part of the first pi-annual review of
operating procedures. Future revisions of operating procedurcs are expected to
be less extensive, thevcfore, a recurrence of this deficiency 1§ not lively.
The status of operating procedures will be reviewed periodically by plant
managowent to assure that Operations Covmittee reviews are conducted as
M\lltcd.

Should you have any questions concerning our actions, please comunicate
directly with the plant management,

Yours very truly,

v J Wachter, Vice President
Power Production & System Operation
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Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
Attn: J W Ferman



